
The Stibnite Gold Project presents a big opportunity for Idaho. Without this project, the conditions at 

Stibnite will likely never get better. Fish will continue to be blocked from their spawning grounds by an 

abandoned mine pit and legacy tailings will continue to degrade water quality. The project also presents 

an opportunity for America. It could help secure a domestic source of antimony, so we can stop our 

import reliance on this critical mineral. This is an important project and I appreciate the opportunity to 

provide my feedback as part of Perpetua Resources' public permitting process. 

It is time to move the Stibnite Gold Project. Perpetua Resources has spent the last 12 years working with 

stakeholders to make sure its project meets the highest environmental standards and brings positive 

benefits to Idaho. Over the past six years, multiple federal, state and local agencies have analyzed the 

project as part of the review process. The public has had ample time to review Perpetua's plans and two 

opportunities to provide comments. The input and permitting process has improved the plan. Perpetua 

resources has increased recreational access, improved water quality and reduced its project footprint. It 

is time to move the project forward. 

The Stibnite Gold Project is important to Idaho, our national security and clean energy future. Regulators 

have been reviewing the project for the past 6 years. This time has allowed the project to improve and, 

now, I encourage you to permit the project as quickly as possible. 

TIM ROBERTS 


